
Thank you to those who have signed up to our mailing list to read our monthly newsletter. Our
aim is to keep parents updated with changes within the club and highlight all of our team
achievements in future issues.  If you would like to make any announcements, please email
chairman@wareyouthfootballclub.co.uk

December 2022

Newsletter

Just to say...

The year of 2022...

From the committee, we would like to
wish you all a Merry Christmas and a

Happy New year. Also, a big thank you to
our managers, players, parents, and
supporters for all your help in 2022.

2022 has been another great year for us.
and Ware Youth has continued to thrive, 
 despite challenges such as soaring
temperatures affecting our pitches. This
year, our 49th year since the club was
formed, we have continued to manage 34
youth teams, and maintain a high
attendance for our Under 6s Development
Squad. Our girls teams continue to grow
and we was successful in hosting our first
girls only tournament in the summer.
Ware Youth FC continues to move forward
and the key reasons for this are the
ongoing support and team sponsorships
we receive, alongside the selfless
volunteering and committed engagement
by everyone involved with the Club. 
So, Thank you!
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Thank you to all those who attended,
supported, and donated a prize for our
Christmas fundraising party. We hope you can
agree it was a fantastic evening. We managed
to raise a staggering £920, which will go
towards club improvements in 2023.

We have purchased two Veo cameras to
enhance coaching opportunities to support
player development. We are looking at more
ways the club can support this and will feed
back more information in the new year.

The club continues to maintain our standard
chartered status. Ensuring all coaches have
DBS, safeguarding, first aid, and  Level 1
coaching qualifications.

Tournament preparations for June 2023 are
underway. Please save the following dates;
3rd, 4th, 10th & 11th June. Girls only tournament
will be held on the 17th of June. Managers will
confirm specific age groups in early January.

Please note our presentation date has
changed from the previous correspondence.
This will now be held on Sunday 25th June
2023 at Allenburys Sports & Social Club.

2023 will be a milestone year, as we celebrate
50 years of Ware Youth Football Club. We will
be hosting our biggest event yet on the 3rd of
September. Please keep this date free as we
would love to have you all there!

Football training resumes on the 4th January,
with league matches resuming on the 7th/8th
January. Goalkeeper training resumes on the
6th January at Wodson Park, Ware, 6-7pm.
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